
Village of Williamsburg                                                                     
309 Veater Street 

PO Box 150 

Williamsburg, NM    87942 

Phone: (505) 894-6385 Fax: (505) 894-0466 
 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that the Governing Body of the Village of Williamsburg has 

changed their regularly scheduled meeting from July 23, 2020 to Friday, July 24, 2020 @ 

4:00 PM.   

 

The Meeting will be held at the Village Hall at 309 Veater Street, Williamsburg, New 

Mexico.  

 

Deb Stubblefield, Mayor 

Village of Williamsburg 

 

ATTEST: 

Amanda B. Cardona 

Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 
Posted: Village Hall  

Fast Stop  

Conoco  

Post Office  

Fire Station  

Village Web 

 

    
Due to the current health risks associated with COVID-19 and orders from the New Mexico Governor’s Office and the 

New Mexico Public Health Department, public attendance at this and future meetings of the Village Council are 

temporarily suspended. Until the orders are lifted and in accordance with the guidance from the New Mexico Attorney 

General, the Village will make its meetings open to the public via tele-audio (Zoom). If interested please, call the office 

for the link and code.  

 


